Studenti del terzo anno in SFP: Laboratorio di lingua inglese primo semestre a.a. 2016-2017

Dear 3rd year students,

This first semester of your 3rd year is the last time you will have an English course offered by the University to help you achieve a complete B2 level in English. In order to help you get ready for the productive part of the exam (Speaking and still Writing for some of you), this semester we are going to collaborate with a group of students in France. Communicating with them and working with them will be a motivating way for you to use English authentically in a real-life context. A minimum of 6 students are required to initiate the exchange and a maximum of 24 students can participate in this exchange. The class will meet every Thursday from 8.30 until 11.30 and it will last the duration of both Period A and Period B. Attendance is mandatory, especially because you will have peers abroad counting on you.

The only pre-requisite for attending this course is that you be a third-year student (immatricolato in the 2014-2015 academic year). I will give preference to students who have already passed the B2 Reading and Listening exam but I will make no difference between students who have or have not passed the B2 Writing exam. This course will help you work on all your skills in English.

In order to better organize the exchange, I need to know who can commit to attending the class on a regular basis. If you are interested, please write me an email at sarah.guth@unipd.it as soon as possible. The first class will be Thursday, September 29 if we reach the minimum number of students required.